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OR has the best voting system in the US. Mail in or drop off ballots increases voter 

turn out giving more citizens a voice in democracy. I am adamantly opposed to any 

change to a mail in ballot system of voting in Oregon. Voter fraud has been proven to 

not be an issue and any effort to take away mail in voting on the pretense of voter 

fraud is misleading at best. Mail in voting eliminates discomfort of standing in line and 

the intimidation that can happen at a polling place. I have been harassed or made 

feel uncomfortable at polling places in NC when we lived there. Keep Oregon voting 

as it is.      


